
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, April 25, 2024 
 
Auditor’s Office Appreciative for 2023 Community’s Choice Award for Top Employer – Place to 
Work  
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Auditor’s Office is pleased and humbled to announce it has been voted the Top 
Employer – Place to Work in the 2023 Fairfield County Community’s Choice Awards. The awards were 
announced in Sunday’s edition of the Lancaster Eagle Gazette. This is the first year the Auditor’s Office 
has been nominated for and won a Community’s Choice Award.  
 
“We are deeply appreciative of this encouragement and pledge our ongoing commitment to continuous 
improvement and servant leadership.  We are so thankful for the multiple partnerships and 
collaborations that make our community special,” stated Dr. Carri L. Brown, County Auditor. 
 
The Community’s Choice Awards are hosted by the Lancaster Eagle Gazette each year as a means for 
the local community to vote for their favorite organizations and companies in their area. For a complete 
list of Community’s Choice Award Recipients, visit: https://yourchoiceawards.com/lancaster/.  
 
If you have any questions about any matter surrounding the County Auditor’s Office, please contact 
Rachel Elsea at rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov.  
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